

Dear Friends,

The Studios has decided to close our galleries and suspend all public programs through Thursday April 2. Sadly, this also means the exhibitions slated to open at our First Thursday in April have been postponed. Further cancellations in April are likely, but we're taking it one step at a time.

Books & Books @ The Studios is keeping its online store open - and is even delivering books and art supplies to your door to combat your cabin fever! The store on Eaton Street, however, will close tomorrow until further notice. Visit http://booksandbookskw.com/ to place your orders, or call 305-320-0208.

If you've registered for classes or bought tickets for events that have been cancelled, we're happy to issue you a refund or credit, and will be in touch with you directly. Or, if you're in a position to waive the refund or credit, we'll pay 100% of what you paid to the artists whose classes and programs were canceled. Unclaimed refunds for Arts & Eats events will support The Studios' efforts to sustain our artist community.

Similarly, if you're signed up for something later in the season and want to go ahead and cancel due to health concerns, just give us a call at 305-296-0458 and we'll issue the refund or credit, or pay it forward to the artists who've been impacted.

Stay safe, and stay creative, everyone,

Jed Dodds

Executive Director
The Studios of Key West